
TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN 

RIVERSIDE CITY TEACHERS ASSOCIAT ION AND 

RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

June 16th, 2022 

Movement on Salary Schedule 

This Tentative Agreement ("TA") has been reached between the Riverside Unified 
School District (the "District' or "RUSO") and the Riverside City Teachers Association 
("RCTA"), collectively, ("the parties"). 

• The following sentence will be struck from the contract: "Employees may only advance
one salary column per school year."

• This change will allow employees to request a reclassification and move over more than
one column per school year.

This Tentative Agreement (TA) is subject to approval of RUSD's Board of Education 
and ratification by Riverside City Teachers Association. 

FOR THE DISTRICT 

Kyley Ybarra 
Assistant Superintendent, Personnel 
Riverside Unified School District 

FOR THE RCTA 

�� 
President, RCTA 


